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Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for coming to the parent consultations this week; it was lovely to 
have the opportunity to talk to you about your children’s progress. 
 

English 

In English this week we have begun a new book called The Lonely Beast. The 
children thought of some superb adjectives to describe what they could see on 
the front cover. The children created a character profile of the beast’s 
hobbies where we focused on using –ing verbs. In drama, the children thought 
of questions before interviewing the beast. We created a Lonely Hearts advert 
to help find the beast some friends.  
Maths 

In Math’s this week we have been learning about Length and Height. We have 
been encouraging the children to use the sentence stems “_____ is taller 
than/shorter than/longer than/smaller than/equal to ______ “. The children 
have been measuring using standard measures (Ruler in cm) and non-standard 
measures such as cubes and hands. We measured the length of our feet in 
cubes and compared it to our partners.  

Discussions at home: Who is the tallest/smallest in your family? Compare hand 
and feet sizes. What in your house is taller/smaller than you? 
Topic 

In science this week we have drawn spring flowers and labelled them. How 
many parts of the flower can you name? 

 

 

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 15th March 2019  
 

 

Deputy  
Headteacher’s  

Award 

Cornflower 

Emmy 

Matey 

Foxglove 

Sarah 

Milo 

Lavender 

Akshita 

Jewan 

Phonics 
The long /igh/ sound 

How many different ways can the igh sound be spelt?   
Can you think of word for each of the different graphemes (spellings)?  

Bring them in to share with the class 
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